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Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:

Apr. 5 - Open

Apr. 12 – Student of the Month

Apr. 19 – New laws re: wills, trusts, 

etc. – Carolyn Strelo-Smith

Apr. 26 – Solar Energy - Rural   

grant – Carolyn Strelo-

Smith

May 3 - – American Mediflight Air 

Ambulance – Mary Swirsky

Upcoming Events:

Apr. 9,10 – Archery Shoot

Apr. 9 – Rotary Leadership

Apr. 21, 23 – Rocket Park work 

days

May 21 – Spring Dinner/Dance

June 18? – Ice Cream Social

Changes & Corrections: This is not a regular newsletter, mainly a supplement to the March 28 issue.  We got a few facts wrong in that issue, missed a few important items and some things have changed since then.  

Archery Shoot: We missed this one.  April 9 and 10 the Walker River Bowmen host a regional competition.  Our Rotary Club has helped them out with some cooking and drink service.  Talk to Lucy or Candy about helping either Saturday or Sunday.

District Leadership Assembly: At the Atlantis Casino in Reno on April 9.  This is a great opportunity to meet our Area and District leaders and learn more about how District 5190 operates and how to help lead our Club.  

Rocket Park: Most of what we said before is OK.  We did pass on an incorrect set of dates though.  The correct dates are Thursday April 21 and Saturday April 23.  Be ready to help us in this project.

Air Ambulance program: This program has been rescheduled for May 3 rather than April 5.

New member: Yerington Rotary had the pleasure of inducting a new member at out meeting March 29.  Dale Theiss, who was sponsored by James Neely was inducted.  We will say more about Dale and his wife Sherri in our next newsletter, but for now everyone please welcome Dale to the Club.
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Meetings:


Tuesday Evening 7:00 PM


Dini’s Lucky Club














This is NOT an April Fools issue.


This is, to the best of our knowledge the, the correct information.  Of course, so was the last newsletter we put out. 








